Winslow Park Commission Meeting

The normal meeting of the Winslow Park Commission scheduled for October 8th, 2018 will not be held. There will instead be a guided walkthrough at the park on Thursday, October 11th at 5PM. The focus will be on folks seeing the new shop building, renovated community building from Pound of Tea Island and to discuss other projects. Please meet at the bandstand.
Please call Neil Lyman (Park Manager) with any questions or concerns – 207-865-9052

